

ALL SAINTS CANDLE – SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 18, 2022 15TH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST

Shining a Light on What's Happening in Our Parish

Our Mission at All Saints is to be a family of worshipping Christians, dedicated to Christian Education, Spiritual Growth, Pastoral Care, Outreach and Fellowship.

You know the grace of our Lord Jesus Christ, that though He was rich, yet for our sake He became poor, so that by His poverty you might become rich. 2 Corinthians 8: 9

Scripture Readings: Jeremiah 8: 18-9:1; Psalm 79: 1-9; 1 Timothy 2: 1-7; Luke 6: 1-13

OUR CANDLE HAS BEEN GIVEN TO THE GLORY OF GOD

In loving memory of husband and father, *Raymond Bishop*, remembering his birthday on September 16th – by wife Phoebe, and children Barry, Roxanne, Terry, Glen, and Rhonda



BACK TO CHURCH SUNDAY - On *Sunday, September 25th* we will be having a special "Back to Church Sunday". During the 10:00am service we will have a children's talk and blessing of the backpacks. Following the service we will have some refreshments in the Parish Hall, together with registration for our children's and youth program – *All Saints Kidz Club* - as well as some fun activities for the children.

BIBLE STUDY - You are invited to a weekly Bible study on **Tuesdays at 10:00am, beginning September 27**th, and continuing for eight weeks. We will look at different ways of reading the Bible, using the readings for the following Sunday. These sessions will last an hour.



CONFIRMATION REGISTRATION - Confirmation registration will take place on **Sunday, October 2nd at 2:00pm** in the lower level of the Parish Hall. Confirmation is open to anyone who will be 11 years old by December 31, 2022. If you have any questions, please contact Joanne at joannesimfukwe@gmail.com

FOR REFLECTION by Rev Hobbs - Seek not the blessings of God; seek the God of blessings. (Francis de Sales)



LEADERS FOR OUR CHILDREN's/YOUTH PROGRAM - We are currently seeking volunteers to help on Sunday mornings during the 10:00am service with our children and youth program. If you feel that you are being called to assist in this very rewarding ministry, please contact Joanne at 682-8103 or joannesimfukwe@gmail.com

ALL SAINTS PARISH HALL IS AVAILABLE FOR ALL TYPES OF RENTALS – This is just a reminder that our Parish Hall boasts excellent facilities to host *Baby Showers, Bridal Showers, Birthday Parties, Weddings, Business Meetings, Community Groups*, or any other organizations needing a place to meet or host a seminar. We encourage you to pass this along to family, friends, and co-workers, or any organization that you feel could utilize our facilities. To place a booking, please contact our Office at 834-4501, or via email at office@allsaintsparish.ca

REDUCED SUMMER OFFICE HOURS – During the months of July, August and September, our office hours will be Monday through Friday, from 9:00am to 1:00pm daily. For business issues outside of these summer hours, please contact either of our Church Wardens: Aura Farrell at 682-3775, or Percy Greenslade 682-1180. For pastoral matters, please contact Rev Sam 689-4501.

ALL SAINTS TEA ROOM — We invite you to join us each Wednesday at noon for some great food, fun, and fellowship. If you have any questions, please contact Enid Haines at 682-9367, or Aura at 682-3775.





Do WE HAVE YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS? - If we do not already have your email address on file, and you would like to have the digital version sent directly to your smartphone, tablet or computer, please email it to communications@allsaintsparish.ca

PWRDF - UKRAINE EFFORT – Ever since the war in Ukraine began on February 24, over five million Ukrainians have been forced to flee their country for safety. You can help PWRDF to support Ukrainians with your donations, either by dropping it in our collection plate or our secure dropbox, or by eTransfer to donations@allsaintsparish.ca. Please be sure to indicate to us that it is for Ukraine.



DIGITAL ROADSIDE BILLBOARD – All Saints is a very active entity in both our community and beyond, and it is very important that we reach as many people as possible on all events. Our list of mission work is quite extensive: Liturgical Services, Mission & Outreach, our weekly Tea Room fellowship, our various fundraising activities including Take-Out Dinners and Craft Fairs, Catering, Hall Rentals, as well as community service events such as Blood Donor Clinics, Flu Shot Clinics, COVID vaccination clinics, and the list goes on. And of course, there is also the opportunity for a new revenue stream by selling public advertisement space. We appreciate your financial support to date.

THE CANDLE In Memory of...

Sponsor 'The Candle' – To remember a loved one or to make a special 'thank' offering, we invite you to have your message placed prominently within the Bible graphic at the top of this weekly bulletin, for which your kind donation of \$25 would be greatly22 appreciated. Additionally, you could place a full-page message with a photo and maybe a memorial verse, for which your kind donation of \$50

would be greatly appreciated. A paper copy of 'THE CANDLE' is distributed at all Sunday services, and a digital copy is permanently available on our Parish website at allsaintsparish.ca

CHURCH OFFERTORY - Just a reminder that you can utilize our Parish Hall secure drop-slot, which is emptied several times daily, and is located to the left of the main door. e-Transfer service to donations@allsaintsparish.ca has become a popular method of offertory as well. And of course we encourage you to considering our eGiving service - which automatically deposits your gift at whatever interval you choose: weekly, bi-weekly, or monthly. Simply click here to register or go to our website and follow the eGiving notes. If you have any questions, please email your Finance Team at finance@allsaintsparish.ca, or call our Office at 834-4501.

CONSIDER JOINING ONE OF OUR MINISTERIAL TEAMS – We are seeking individuals, whatever your skillset or interests include, to please consider becoming a part of one of the following groups: Altar Guild, Eucharist Assistant, Funeral Reception, Lectern Reader, Liturgical Planner, Offertory Counter, Server (must be confirmed), Sides Person, Greeter, ACW, Men's Fellowship, and many more. Simply call our Office at 834-4501 or email us at office@allsaintsparish.ca, or complete our online form.

IN MEMORIAM – GENERAL FUND

- In memory of *Phyllis Peddle* by Annette Scott Law Office
- In memory of *Phyllis Peddle*, remembering her passing on August 29th by Terry W. Oliver
- In loving memory of our Mom, *Mary Anne Rideout*, remembering her birthday on September17th – by 2 Sons and 3 Daughters

SEPTEMBER 11, 2022	WEEKLY	YTD
2022 ACTUAL	2,813	137,867
2021 ACTUAL	2,964	126,002
DIFFERENCE	-151	11,865
Percent of 2021	95%	109%

Please consider signing up to our <u>e-Giving</u> <u>program</u>. It's an easy way to ensure you contribute on a regular basis, even during those periods when you are unable to physically attend church. We also accept eTransfers at <u>donations@allsaintsparish.ca</u>

Digital Billboard \$5,090

ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN PARISH CBS
419 Conception Bay Highway
Conception Bay South, NL, A1X 7A2

TELEPHONE: 709-834-4501

EMAIL: office@allsaintsparish.ca

WEBSITE: allsaintsparish.ca

FACEBOOK: facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS

Office Hours: Monday – Friday, 09:00am - 1:00pm

REV SAM BUTLER – Priest in ChargeOFFICE ADMINISTRATIONrev.sam@allsaintsparish.caoffice@allsaintsparish.ca689-4501 (C)834-9464 (H)834-4501